PSC Land

From: Ken Westlake <ken.westlake@waste-training.com>

Sent: 14 October 2019 16:12

To: PSC Land

Subject: FW: We need more information about your application and Underpayment of
application charge EPR/BP3792LD/V008 3 of 4

Attachments: TWR134 - Waste Acceptance & Rejection Process Oct 19.pdf; Description of

equipment used.pdf; Trans Waste Recycling Ltd - Noise Impact Assessment.pdf

Categories: David

Dear Harace,

Further to receiving your NDM letter | now reply with the required information. However, given the cost of the addition
of AWCCT processing (£16,001) my client wishes to remove this from the variation process. We have ascertained today
that this will be possible and so in the attached documents while reference is made to AWCCT treatment processes |
would ask that you to ignore these elements. On this basis, a revised fee of £10622.00 will be sent under a separate
cover.

In response to the requests made | attach:

e arevised fire prevention plan;

e arevised odour management plan;

e arevised dust management plan;

e a habitats assessment;

e arevised environmental risk assessment to accommodate a new energy assessment, raw material efficiency
assessment and waste minimisation assessment;

e updated pre-acceptance and acceptance procedures; and

e aBAT assessment, including accommodation of changes under the waste treatment BREF and associated BAT
conclusions.

In support of the above, | also attach a noise assessment survey and company environmental policy statement, while
Technical Competence (Hazardous Waste Transfer and Treatment) will be provided by lan Smith of lan Smith

Environmental Services.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Ken Westlake | T01159821175 M 07830 190610

1
WIS Waste Training Services Ltd

www.waste-training.com




From: PSC Land [mailto:PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk]

Sent: 02 October 2019 10:43

To: ken.westlake@waste-training.com

Subject: We need more information about your application and Underpayment of application charge
EPR/BP3792LD/V008

Dear Dr. Ken Westlake
Please see attached Not Duly Made letter.

Kind regards,

Harace Hussaln

Permitting Support Advisor
Part of National Operations
National Permitting Service (part of National Services E&B)

Z External: 02030256381 @ Internal: 56381 %@ (Team Number) 02030253898
< Land Team, Environment Agency, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway, Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF

< Email: harace.hussain@environment-agency.gov.uk
>4 Email: PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this
message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have
checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it.
We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act,
Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency
address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.
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